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"On November 9, the 7th graders were treated to a MEGA presentation by Berrien County Parks employee, Mrs. Katy
Swanson. Katy is an expert on prehistoric Megafauna. You've probably never heard the term before, but you're familiar with
these animals. Remember learning*about the woolly mammoth or saber-tooth tiger? Katy talked about these extinct creatures
and many more. 7th graders had completed a mini-research project on these extinct mega-sized animals as a kickoff to their
unit on the Stone Age. Katy was very impressed by their knowledge and questions. She was even sent home with homework
from the students to find answers to all sorts of questions. We really enjoyed having Katy, and Lamanda Hilty (also from
Berrien County Parks) as our special guests!” ~Mrs. Luke, 7th Grade Social Studies Teacher




